Bouse Elementary School had a very busy month of February. The students participated in the Desert
Brushes Art Show and where judged on their art work. All students were given a ribbon, certificate and
some even got some money. The Community Partners, Take a Kid Fishing where here on February 8 for
the seminar to teach the students how to bait a hook, cast, real in and land there fish. On February 13
the students were bused to La Paz County Park to the Take a Kid Fishing event. What wonderful fun they
had, the weather held out that day and all had a great time some even came home with fish for dinner.
Thank you to all of the Community Partnership, of Take a Kid Fishing for all you have done for our
students. On February 14 the students were treated with toys from the Calvery Christian Church in
Parker, a big thank to them and the Larimore’s for thinking of our students and delivering them. Also on
February 14 the students had there Jumprope for Heart and collected over $600.00. The month of
March is a short one the students will be off for Spring Break from March 6" to March 16™. From the
staff and students of Bouse Elementary School we would like to thank all of our winter visitors who take
the time to include the students in community activities.



